
Working Group Meeting to discuss Neighbourhood Plan, 17th July 7.15pm 

 
Present David Roache, Isobel Watson, Jeremy Rivers Fletcher Wayne Cressman, Councillor 
John Tongue, Councillor Graham Collier, Councillor Beverley Cressman 

 
Approximately 140 responses have been received as feedback to the Draft Plan.  Neil Pearce 
confirmed that this was an unusually large number.  Time must be taken to process these 
and respond as appropriate.  Neil cautioned against rushing the next steps. 
 
David and Isobel will meet to take the first steps in categorising the feedback so that we can 
see more clearly what action is required. 
 
Wayne has suggested that we leaflet the village again with some ‘Frequently Asked 
Questions’ and their answers clarifying some of the issues which came up in the 
consultation.  He has made a start on the FAQs and is asking for feedback from members of 
the NP Steering Group and the PC.  These require some more work. 
 
In regard to affordable housing David will write to contacts at Stratford DC to what would be 
involved in setting up a Housing Association.  He will also discuss with Tom Moffat whether 
the Church might get involved. 
 
It is possible that two new sites could be included in the next draft – David will discuss with 
owners. 
 
New recruits Beverley and David are to approach some residents who may be able to help in 
the NP Group or as sounding boards for ideas. 
 
Jacqui is to clarify which of the Parish Councillors are to be in the NPG. 
 
David is also to approach Orbit to find out what their strategy in Tysoe is. 
 
 
 
Isobel Watson 
 

 


